
Web Coordinator report for NYN Spring Assembly 2022 

 

The website is a constant work in progress!   

We have changed over the way we handle the newsletter subscriptions and 

distribution.  We now are using the  Mailerlite program.  As with everything there 

is a learning curve, thank you for your patience while we work our way through it! 

I answer the few “contact us” questions that come into the website. 

I have been working with Maria in Archives to help get our old documents 

digitized and organized online. 

I update meetings, forms and other information as people contact me with 

requests. 

I work with our Web master, Kathi D to keep the website updated.  I keep learning 

something new every time we talk! 

 

Gratefully in service, 

Ellen V 

 

 

 

 

 


